DEALING WITH ALLEGED BREACHES OF CODE OF BEHAVIOUR Policy

Coolaney/Mullinabreena GAA Club is committed to creating and maintaining a safe and enjoyable environment for all young people and children who participate in our games and other activities.  In upholding this principle, Coolaney/Mullinabreena will continue to abide by and integrate child welfare legislation and statutory guidance into our work in all jurisdictions in which we operate.

In circumstances where an allegation could constitute a breach of the Code of Behaviour (Underage) or a breach of rule, it shall be dealt with under the rules. 

This Policy gives guidance on what action to take if there are concerns about a child and alleged breaches of The Code of Behaviour (underage).  These include how to handle a disclosure (including non-recent abuse) and how to report.  Guidelines on how to proceed can be found on the following link:  https://www.gaa.ie/api/pdfs/image/upload/eohgbimrbgtgxiobh1nb.pdf




[bookmark: _Hlk20321416][bookmark: _Hlk96927933]This policy was reviewed at a meeting of Coolaney/Mullinabreena GAA Club on
January 2022					Next Review Date:  January 2023


